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 Several students who took evaluation courses in the Department of Educational 
and Psychological Studies had proposals accepted at the American Evaluation 
Association (AEA) Conference 2016. The Annual AEA Conference held in Atlanta had the 
participation of 18 students who were previously enrolled in the evaluation courses, 
taught by Drs. Rigoberto Rincones-Gómez and Liliana Rodríguez-Campos. They have 
motivated their students to go beyond the course objectives in order to represent USF 
in important evaluation events.  

 With the encouragement and guidance of Drs. Rincones and Rodríguez, their 
doctoral students prepared and submitted evaluation proposals to be presented at the 
AEA Conference 2016. As a result, the following former evaluation students were invited 
to represent USF in Atlanta last October: Maha Alamoud, Shetay Ashford, Cynthia 
Bauman, Hiba Chehaib, Lakesia Dupree, Tyler Hicks, Anthea Henderson, Harold Holmes, 
Yujuan Liu, Eunkyung Na, Suzanne Leigh Roberts, Rosalyn Roker, Tali Schneider, Vernon 
Stanley Smith, Michael Voris, Zhiyao Yi, Tiffany Young, and Eraldine Williams-
Shakespeare. 

 

This is another example of encouragement and collaborative work at USF! 


